
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                           Friday 20th November 2020  

 

The Hindu festival of Diwali was celebrated over the weekend (Saturday 14th No-

vember). This week in class we have looked at and spoke about how Diwali is cele-

brated and read the story of Rama and We found out that families come            

together, they’re street festivals, fireworks and lots of sweets to be eaten. We 

made our own rangoli patterns using different shapes and looked at different 

henna tattoo designs and created our own.  

 

Last week, in numeracy we began to look at ’one more than’.                                      

This week we introduced ’one less than’. We have played bingo. dice games and 

counting games/chants to support this.  

 

We are beginning to get the Christmas feel in Reception. We have wrote our           

letters to Father Christmas and started listening to Christmas songs.    

 

Miss Murphy, Miss Kinsella and myself enjoyed reading the children’s homework 

and seeing their portraits and baby pictures. These are going to be shared with 

the rest of the class next week as part of our ‘What makes us special’ topic.  

 

Some of you will recognise a familiar face back in Reception next week.             

Miss Lawerenson is going to be in helping out. She is very excited to be back with 

us for the week and we are very excited to have her with us. 

 

                                                 Have a nice weekend 

                                            

   Miss Melling                                 Miss Murphy                           Miss Kinsella 

                                        


